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Andrew Beattie - Berry bypass

From: "JUNE MORLEY" <june.morley@bigpond.com>
To: <information@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Date: 12/3/2012 8:05 PM
Subject: Berry bypass

Dear Planning Department,
The extra cost in having a southern bypass should not be a consideration as a northern bypass will destroy the unity
and ambience of the township. ,
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